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13 October 2021

Dear Parent

Re: Children who attend Extend after school club and enrichment clubs

Many children attend an enrichment club after school and then attend Extend afterwards.
We appreciate that this can be costly so we have reviewed the pricing and this is detailed
below:

Enrichment Club Extend After School Total

Extend only No enrichment
club

£12 £12.00

Extend and
Enrichment clubs

£5.00 £8.50 £13.50

The new pricing will be reflected in invoices from this upcoming term, which parents will
receive in the next few days.

Please note that Extend does not oversee the enrichment clubs and any enquiries regarding
this should be sent to office@grangeparkprimaryelt.org.

We are currently aware of which children attend enrichment clubs, however should your
child join an enrichment club or if there is a change to clubs they are currently attending
please advise Sylvana or Gulcin.

If you have any enquiries please contact us at extend@grangeparkprimaryelt.org

Kind regards

Sylvana Siddique
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